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Accredited Standards Committee _
X3, Information Processing Systems*

March 15, 1990

Mr. Brian Berg )
Berg Software Design
PO Box 3488
Saratoga, CA 95070

Dear Mr. Berg:
Subject: Public Review Comment on“X3.131-199x, SCSI-II

The Secretariat received your response letter, dated March 9, 1990, to X3T9's committee response to your public review
comment on X3.131-199x, Small Computer Systems Interface (SCSI-II).

In your letter, you have rejected the committee's response to item #5 and item #8, as stated in your public comment. Per
our conversation of March 15, 1990, it is understood that the objections you have stated in your letter have been withdra-
wan and your comment has been addressed to your satisfaction.

If you have any questions please call me at 202/626-5738.

Sincerely,

iprr Bavin.

Lynn Barra
Coordinator, Nat'l. Stds. Processing, X3

* Operating under the procedures of the American National Standards Instirute
Standards Secretariats, Computer and Business Equipment Manufacturers Association (CBEMA)
311 First St NW, Suite 500, Washington DC 20001-2178
Telephone: 202-626-5742  FAX: 202-638-4922
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